
  Isabella McDougall to Sydney per Earl Grey, arrived 6 October 1848 

 

This image was taken in the Orphan Girl display at the Hyde Park Barracks in July 2013 and 

is copied here for the information of people searching for orphan girls. 

Permission to use this image needs to be sought from June & Neville Vercoe 

juneneville[at]netspace.net.au 


